
 

Bexley Interfaith Forum (BIFF) Newsletter – October 2019  

 
Thank you to everyone who attended the recent Bexley Interfaith Forum Social and 
fundraising event hosted at Greenacres, Kemnal Park in Sidcup to whom we are extremely 
grateful  for providing the venue and food for the evening (see picture below of our guest 
speakers).  The event was also sponsored by the P L Mulligans Family Funeral Directors who 
generously donated £500, and together with donations on the night the total raised 
£667.85. The proceeds of this event will be shared 50/50 with the Mayors Charity appeal, so 
we will be writing a cheque £333.92 for the Mayors Charity (50%). 

 
Please reserve the following dates in your diary for 2020:- 
 

 Tuesday 28th January at 7.30pm 
 Wednesday 22nd April at 7.30pm 
 Monday 25th May at 11.30am – Peace/Prayer Walk 
 Thursday 16th July at 7.30pm (AGM) 
 Tuesday 13th October at 7.30pm 

 
We will advise venues and topics nearer the time, but are envisaging that the themes for 
2020 might be Social Action, The Environment, Poverty and Equality.   
 
Rev Trevor Wyatt – Chair of the Bexley Interfaith Forum (revtrevorwyatt@btinternet.com) 


